Luckey Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program Site News from the Corps Sent: Wed 5/12/2021 12:56 PM

Hello from the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District:

We look forward to meeting with you virtually via Webex on Tuesday, May 18, beginning at 6:30 p.m. We will be discussing the cleanup of the Luckey Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program Site soils and the removal of buildings from the site. If you have not yet registered for the meeting, please email fusrap@usace.army.mil by Monday, May 17, 2021, at 4 p.m. to register.

As of April 30, we have safely removed and disposed of 118,216 tons of soil contaminated with beryllium, lead, radium, thorium, and uranium and 4,760 tons of building debris from the site.